Workshop for Civic Initiatives Foundation is one of the leading Bulgarian Foundations. Since its establishment the Foundation has supported more than 800 local initiatives throughout the country in the total amount of more than 5 million leva and has trained more than 550 civil society organizations. 

We are currently looking to appoint
DEVELOPMENT  OFFICER
Responsibilities
To coordinate the fundraising strategy of the foundation in order to achieve the objectives in terms of raising funds, visibility, transparency and accountability that includes:
· Raising Funds from Private Local Resource Strategy development and management;
· WCIF and its Programmes’ brand communication;
· Identification of potential donors – private and public, local and international;
· Establishing relations with donors;

· Fundraising Campaign development and management;

· Maintaining relationships with key stakeholders;
· Processing information and preparing different publications in English and Bulgarian and supervision of the process;
Position Requirements:
University degree ;
At least 2 years of work experience in the business sector;
Very good writing skills (accuracy in writing documents, conciseness of expression, clarity);
Clear and concise communication skills -clarity and conciseness of expression, convincing character, fluency in language;
Ability to collaborate and cooperate and work with people of different social categories; 

Creativity;

Excellent command of English; 
Ability to work independently with little supervision;
Excellent Computer literacy; 
Capability to handle multiple projects simultaneously;
A willingness to learn and to acquire new skills;

The DEVELOPMENT  OFFICER is supervised and evaluated by the Foundation’s Executive Director. The supervision will be permanent and the evaluation will take place monthly.
WCIF is equal opportunities employer. We provide excellent professional development opportunities.
You can apply for the position, sending Cover Letter and CV at inikolova@wcif-bg.org, not later than Septmber 1st,  2013.
Only shortlisted candidates will be contacted. 

